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Out and about in the Community. 

Some of the children in the school choir spent an evening at The 

Woolhanger Manor. The children sang on their own and with local 

choirs, Vocal Accord and Anchors Aweigh.  The concert was in aid 

of The Children's Hospice South West.  The children even had a visit 

from Father Christmas. 

The choir also visited local residential homes and enjoyed singing 

carols to the residents. 

On the last day of term we also delivered eight Community Ham-

pers in and around the town to people who were nominated by the 

children. 

A message from the Head of School. 

It has been lovely to see all of the children back at school this 

week and I hope that you have had a happy and restful Christ-

mas break. I would like thank our hardworking PTFA who arranged 

the fantastic Christmas Crafts Fayre at the end of last term. Their 

fund raising efforts allow us to provide such wide ranging curricu-

lum enrichment opportunities for the children at greatly subsi-

dised prices which is very much appreciated. As the new term 

starts we have many exciting events to look forward to, so re-

member to read your weekly class letters and school newsletter 

for all of the up to date information and news. I would also like 

to introduce our new community projects lead who is Sue 

Manley who will be keeping you up to date on the events and projects 

that we will be taking part in this term. 

Whole School Production - Dare to Dream. 

We hope that you enjoyed our whole school production last term. The 

children and staff worked exceptionally hard to make the scenery, cos-

tumes and learn their lines and song words. We hope that you enjoyed 

singing along to an OV take on a classic pantomime. Each class has 

their own production scrapbook filled with pictures and comments on 

the making of the show and if you would like to add a message or a 

comment please see your child’s class teacher.   



NEWSLETTER  
January 2017 

WWW.OVSCHOOL.CO.UK 

ORCHARDVALE@THEPAT.ORG.UK 


